Tim Begley

From: Chuck Burgess <cburgess@eceservices.com>

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 9:21 AM

To: Tim Begley

Subject: 15P073 Downtown Waterline addition - VOC Monitoring Services

Tim- Thank you for allowing us to provide a proposal for the VOC monitoring on the waterline addition to the
downtown project. Based on our discussion, you are requesting a fixed price proposal to provide VOC
monitoring of open excavation trench for an anticipated period of one month. We will be happy to provide a
trained technician, mobilization cost, and VOC detector for a lump sum of $3200. The price will cover one
calendar month, Monday-Friday normal work hours of 7am-5pm, maximum of two monitoring events per
work day with adequate notice (typically 24 hour) and 2 hour response time.

If I can be of any assistance please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

/'

Environmental & Civil Engineering Services

U i

Chuck F. Burgess, P.E.
Partner

931.484.9321
931.484.9322 FAX
cburgess@eceservices.com
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